
UNITED  UNITARIAN  UNIVERSALIST  CONGREGATION

Board of Trustees

MEETING MINUTES
November 9, 2021

TRUSTEES PRESENT via Zoom Video Conference
Rev. David Kraemer (non-voting
ex-officio)
Meg Whaley, President
Stewart Kernes, Personnel Liaison

Lisa Rosenthal, Treasurer
Sandy Zingler, Member at large
Jenny McAllister, Minutes Secretary

Meeting opened with Chalice lighting.

Board members were informed that Dave Mac has stepped down from the board.
Jenny McAllister nominated to take the roll of Minute Secretary.
Dave will continue to work with the Building and Grounds committee on the lighting project.
Meg will begin the search for a new board member.

MINISTERS  REPORT (See the original report for complete details)

After the stress of planning the reopening, the service went well and the live stream was
successful.
The question was asked regarding why live stream was important and David explained that it
helps a number of people to feel the sense of community that is part of the church experience.
It is also more efficient to live stream.

Religious Education

Our youth group has been able to meet, combining with Lake Country UU.
Child care will be available for younger children during services.
Iris has offered to provide the youth group with a class on playing Hand Bells.

Pastoral Care
David reports that there has been a high need for pastoral care in our community.

David will be out of Waukesha from Nov. 18-19 through Nov. 28 and can be reached by email or
phone for pastoral care needs.

Treasurers Report
Lisa reported no new changes. The Landmark account has now been rolled into the Citizens
Bank account as planned.
Christmas Clearing Council added to Easytithe for donations. Donations to the Clearing council
can also be made by check or cash.

Next Board meeting - December 14



Meeting closed with extinguishing of the Chalice.


